
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

December 1, 2014 

 

 

Delores S. Caldwell 

2910 Queen Ave N 

Minneapolis MN 55411 

 

VIA EMAIL:  sowthekindgdom@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1867 Maryland Avenue East 

 

Dear Ms. Caldwell: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 18, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that there seemed to be a lot of discrepancies in the October 

31, 2014 Correction Notice and recommended continuing the above-referenced to Tuesday, 

January 13, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Ms. Leanna Shaff will need to re-inspect 

the property and make amendment(s) to the existing Order issued by James Thomas.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas 
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